
   

   

Dear parents / guardians  

We are pleased to inform you that our school is organising an excursion to the water park in 
Chandigarh on September 27, 2024 this one-day trip is arranged in collaboration with New Holiday 
Pack India , Ludhiana.  
To ensure your child’s participation we request you to complete and return the consent form, duly 
signed by you with the sum of Rs. 1200 till September 6, 2024  
(Note : No late entries will be entertained)  

Additional information   

Buses will leave from the school  at 7:00 AM for the destination so parents are requested to 

drop the ward/wards on time and pick them up at 7:00PM from the school itself  

The buses will depart from school by 7:00am. We will reach in FUN CITY around 10:00am. Morning 

refreshments Frooti and Burger will be provided in fun city to the students. The students will enjoy all the 

rides. After rides students will have their lunch at 1:00pm. Lunch will include Dal makhani, paneer dish, mix 

veg, rice, raita, chapati, salad and ice cream. After lunch, students will head to water park. At sharp 4.30pm 

we will move back to school and reach in school at 7pm.    

  
   

  

      

      


